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Attachment #3  Policy #2047  Medication Verification, Reconciliation and 

Management 

Development of the “Do Not Use” List 

In 2001, The Joint Commission issued a Sentinel Event Alert on the subject of medical 

abbreviations. A year later, its Board of Commissioners approved a National Patient Safety Goal 

requiring accredited organizations to develop and implement a list of abbreviations not to use. In 

2004, The Joint Commission created its “Do Not Use” List to meet that goal. In 2010, 

NPSG.02.02.01 was integrated into the Information Management standards as elements of 

performance 2 and 3 under IM.02.02.01. 

 

 


